
 

 

This week has been Anti-bullying week and we enjoyed a 
workshop to help us with our understanding of this. Jay, our 
workshop leader, taught us that bullying is Several Times On Purpose which we 
remember as S.T.O.P. We enjoyed lots of drama games to help us understand what we should do if 
we feel bullied or if we see bullying happening to others. 

 In English we have written instructions for the animals in our book Flooded about how to stay safe 
in water. We talked about what we remembered from our RNLI visitor John to help us with this. In 
Maths we have started learning about shape. This week we have been focused on counting the sides 
and noticing whether they are straight or curved and counting the vertices of 2d shapes. In Tuesday 
PE we are learning gymnastic skills this term and this week we enjoyed our first time using the wall 
apparatus.  

PE – wall apparatus; Anti-bullying week – on the train to Kindsville! 

Key dates:  

Class trip to Bristol aquarium – Friday 29th November  
KS1 Christmas performance – Tuesday 10th December @ 9.30am; Thursday 12th December 
@ 2.30pm 
Ruby pirate day and journal share – Monday 16th December @ 2.45pm 
KS1 Christmas party (pm) – Tuesday 17th December  

Have a lovely weekend,   

Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home 
(home learning) 

In English we will be sharing our new 
book, Seksuko and the song of the sea 
By Fiona Barker. 
 
In Maths we will exploring properties 
of 3d shapes. 

Read 5 times a week  
 
Mathletics learning (set 
each Friday) 


